Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act please inform me when the trees on Thurncourt Rd where last inspected in particular those outside 49 Thurncourt Rd. Please email me a copy of the inspection report. 

The tree outside number 49 Thurncourt Road was last inspected on the 20th October 2016.  We do not hold an inspection report; the information gathered is simply entered onto a database. However, we can provide a screen shot of the data collected on the last inspection.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

